
From: parish.clerk mardenherefordshire-pc.gov.uk <parish.clerk@mardenherefordshire-pc.gov.uk>  
Sent: 28 March 2019 08:32 
To: Gibbons, Kelly <Kelly.Gibbons@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Cc: David Bennett <david.bennett@mardenherefordshire-pc.gov.uk> 
Subject: New House Farm Marden 190182 

 

Morning Kelly, 

On further examination of the plans in relation to work now starting on taking forward a new 

community building, the parish council has noticed that the shape and size of the plot to be gifted 

to the community on the proposed site plan is not the same as the plot marked on the S106 plan. 

It appears to have been based on the original plan that was superseded following discussions 

with the parish council before the S106 was signed. The plot size was increased to allow enough 

parking spaces and 2 houses were removed from the plan. These now appear to have been put 

back and the agreed size of gifted land reduced. 

Please can you confirm receipt of this comment. 

Thanks. 

Alison 

Alison Sutton, Marden Parish Clerk 

7 John Davies Place, Westcroft, Leominster, HR6 8JD. 

parish.clerk@mardenherefordshire-pc.gov.uk 

 

Marden Parish Council is committed to safeguarding your personal data and complying with the 

rights of individuals under the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). The Marden PC 

Privacy Notice and other GDPR policies and documents can be accessed on the website on 

the Data Protection - GDPR page under the Parish Council tab or follow this link 

https://www.mardenherefordshire-pc.gov.uk/parish-council/data-protection-gdpr/ 
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